
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Pursuant to the requirements of the CALIFORNIA ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY ACT (CEQA) and the 
County’s “RULES AND REGULATIONS TO IMPLEMENT CEQA” the Imperial County Environmental 
Evaluation Committee will meet on May 23, 2024 at 1:30 p.m. in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, 
940 Main Street, El Centro, to review the below-mentioned projects:   
 
(Negative Declaration) Assessment #23-0024: Applicant: Brian Welsh, proposes Conditional Use 
Permit #23-0019 for a Recreation and Off-Road Vehicles Storage (with maintenance and repair), Shade 
Structures, a Waste Dump (per Regional Water Quality Control Board).  The project consists of one 
parcel legally described as a PORTION OF TRACT 37, T13S, R14E/R15E, 25.35 ACRES NORTH OF 
HWY 78 & EAST OF ALAMO RIVER S.B.B.M. (APN 049-310-002-000) (760 E Hwy 78, Brawley, CA 
92227; Supervisorial District #5), [Derek Newland, Planner III at 442-265-1736 or by email at 
dereknewland@co.imperial.ca.us ]. 

 
 

Jim Minnick, Chairman     
Environmental Evaluation Committee   

 
Si usted requiere esta información en español, favor de llamar al (442) 265-1736. 
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